The CBC meeting took place Monday Dec. 9,2024.

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 p.m. with the following members present Ellen Weinel, Shelly Powers and Robin Alsip. Council liason Rick Reid was also present.

There was one public nomination for Christmas lights and that is the Bob Neff residence at 264 W. Market Street. We discussed approaching the businesses with trees in front of their places if they were interested in decorating and we decided not to this year. We have noted that Village Flower shop and Harvest Moon did decorate on their own. We discussed that the trees are getting rough and tabled the discussion for a later meeting to see if there are options to repair them if possible. We discussed how impressive the synchronized lights and music are at Veterans Park.

The meeting was complete at 6:19p.m.

Respectfully submitted by

Robin Alsip.